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You've got to be kidding the Oregonian!! lllegals should have absolutely NO RIGHT to
receive an Oregon Driver's License!!! They are illegal!! They are not citizens of this
Country!! We tell our children that driving with a license is a privelage not a right!! So, why
should someone from another country that comes to the United States illegally, get to receive a
driver's license?!?! If these people can't enter our country legally, then they don't deserve
anything!! Do it legally and get all you want. | am a registered voter and | WILL VOTE
NOOOOOO TO HB2015!!!

Heather Davis

Registered Voter in Oregon
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